
UNITED STATES 
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR 

1;:r. F. W. Libbey 

GEOLOGICAL SURVEY 

WASHl~"FGN-

707 Peyto~ Building 
Spokane, 1irashington 

1:Iarch 19, 1943 

State Department of GeoloEY and liiineral Industries 
702 Woodlark Building 
Portland, Oregon 

Dear 1'':r. Lib bey: 

Thank you very much for the logs of the holes. 
I forcot to ask you if I could also have the assays of 
the sar.i.ples collected from the seven holes drilled at 
the Port Orford State Park by Paulsen and Stephenson 
last year. I he.ve the logs of these seven holes. 

I am hoping to stop over in Portland when I 
return to the coast and am looking forward to seeing you 
then. 

Sincerely yours, 

ALLA.I\ 13. GRIGGS 

A3G:P 


